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and he urged the Committee to give favorable consideration to passage of
HB 2585 in his testimony found in Attachment 3.

Ms. Kay Coles, representing Kansas-NEA, stated that she, too, supports
the concept contained in HB 2585 for changing the school finance formula
and urged the Committee to give favorable consideration to HB 2585.
(Attachment 4)

Mr. Ken Rogg, representing Schools for Quality Education, also requested
the Committee to give full consideration to the concept contained in

HB 2585 as a means of equalizing dependence on local property taxes in the
revenue mix. (Attachment 5)

Mr. Ron Calbert of the United Transportation Union, an opponent of

HB 2585, stated that the bill impacts squarely on the middle-income tax-
payer who pays the highest ratio of taxation to income in his testimony
found in Attachment 6.

When responding to questions, Mr. Calbert referred a question regarding the
Kansas Chamber of Commerce and Industry's position on HB 2585 to Mr. Dave
Litwin, a representative of that organization, who was in attendance.

Mr. Litwin replied that the KCCI had not discussed HB 2585 and said he
could not give an opinion at this time. He recommended, however, that

the concept of HB 2585 be studied by an interim committee.

Following Mr. Calbert's testimony, the Chair announced that the hearing
on HB 2585 was concluded, and he adjourned the meeting.
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